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Mr. Joseph

45, Milestone Residency

New Springs Drive

Birmingham

July 20, 2012

Dear Steve,

It is really an occasion of great pleasure to express my best wishes on the wedding of your son, Tom with Rita on Monday, the 10th August, 2012. May God bless the couple and give them a happy married life.

Please accept my hearty apologies for not being able to be present at this happy event in your family. I really want to be there, but due to some reserved unavoidable business commitments, it will not be possible for me.

Best wishes for the couple.
Yours affectionately,

Donald
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